
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to welcome all of the families that have been offered a place in our Reception class in 

September 2022. Firstly we would like to thank you for choosing St Marie’s for your child. We are 

looking forward to getting to know you and your child. 

As a school we value the importance of your child’s transition in to school life, getting to know our 

staff, making new friends and settling in to Reception. We believe you play a key role in this 

transition and we want you to feel reassured your child is happy and safe at St Marie’s. 

We have a parents meeting on Friday 17th June 1:45pm in school. This is a meeting for parents and 

carers to learn more about school and learning in Reception. It would be beneficial if you could 

attend the meeting without any children, however we do understand if you need to bring them if 

you have childcare issues. 

You can book an appointment at the Parents meeting on Friday 17th June for you and your child to 

visit Reception, meet the teachers and walk around the Early Years environment on either 24th June 

or 1st July in the afternoon. We would ask just one adult with your child please due to numbers and 

safety regulations. 

Please respond to school by Friday 10th June if you will be attending the parents meeting and 

Reception visit by emailing the office FAO Miss Scott on StMarie's.School@knowsley.gov.uk or call 

0151 477 8480. 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Kind regards 

 


